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Eesponse. We plan to conduct a thorough review of US Ecology's pathway analysis
vhen it is resubmitted. 1f the state does not have the proper expertise to
perform this analysis, we will use an outside consultant for technical
assistance.

11.d. You recommended we establish a protocol for the timely review of
environmentsl data and reports, or provide the Waste Management Section with
appropriste staff to conduct their own reviews.

Besponse. The Waste Management Section and the Environmental Section are working
on & memorandun of understanding which will establish a protocol for the timely
reviev of environmental data as it relates t» the Waste Management program.

11.¢. You recommended we require US Ecology to submit their annual environmental
rep.*t much sooner than now allowed.

Besponse, We notified US Ecology by letter dated October 4, 1990, that annual
environmenta. monitoring reports shall be due by the end of the first calendar
quarter of the tollowing year, beginning in 1990,

1 appreciate the efforts of your staff (especially Jack as our direct contact
with NRC) in conducting this review. Ve see these reviews as a valuable adjunct
to our program. If you have any questions about my response to your
compatibility review, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

—
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,{, R. Strong, Director

Division of Rediation Protection



